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Tuesday 3" May 2022

Dear Parent / Carer

We are excited to announce that the Year 11 Prom this year will take place at the Globe Arena in
Morecambe on Friday 24" June. This is a prestigious event and is a celebration for our Year 11
students who are moving on to their next chapter. As requested by student’s, this year will be an
American buffet style menu with a fabulous DJ and ‘mocktail’ on arrival. There will also be a
professional photographer to capture the events of the evening.

In order to receive an invite to the Prom we will be looking at behaviour and attendance before sending
out invitations. We feel the Prom is a privilege to attend and not a right, all pupils have been given
very clear guidelines and rules for receiving an invitation. As a school we obviously would like all
students to attend and want to make you aware of the rules in order to help your child receive their
invite. Invitations this year will be posted out to your home the week beginning 3 May.

Behaviour expectations for attending prom are as follows and have already been shared with pupils.

e 100% attendance between now and 27th May.
No P4-P8 penalties and no more than 5 exits until 27th May.

e Any pupil who has received a P8 FTE since January will not receive an invitation in the week
beginning 3rd May. This will be presented by 27th May if your child has met the expectations
above and shown improved conduct around school.

We are confident that this will not be the case for many of our students but high expectations are clear
to avoid any disappointment nearer the time.

The cost of a Prom ticket is £40. Payment is preferred through the online SCOPAY payment system.
Should you not have access to this payment system, you may pay with cash or cheque made payable
to Central Lancaster High School.

If you have any queries about Prom please do not hesitate to contact me by email at
davina.brown@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk | will endeavor to answer any questions you might have.

Yours sincerely

Miss Davina Brown
Head of Year 11

Commitment | Creativity | Community

Principal: Mr J Cowper Part of the
The Bay Learning Trust. Registered in England & Wales. The Bay Learning Trust
Company Number 07588464.
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